TOWNSHIP s
3400 Brookside Road, Macungie, PA 18062
Phone: 610-966-4343 | Fax: 610-965-3654

June 16, 2025

Robert A. Willig

Senior Deputy Attorney General
1251 Waterfront Place
Mezzanine Level

Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Re:  Response to ACRE Complaint

Dear Mr, Willig,

I am writing this response in regard to the correspondence received from your office dated May
19, 2025.

As requested, Lower Macungie Township has begun reviewing its existing tree harvesting code
and the model ordinance provided to determine any necessary amendments based on the issues
noted in your letter and the complaint oi It is my understanding this is the only
complaint received to date regarding Lower Macungie Township’s harvesting code. We would
" appreciate sixty (60) days to undertake this review with Township staff and the Township
Solicitar . Thereafter, I would like to discuss this matter further with you, on the specific items
mhas pointed out in his complaint, prior to taking any recommendations to the governing

body.

I look forwatrd to hearing from you in regard to the above.

Thank you,

Director of Community Development
Lower Macungie Township
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